Suhject: Re: Hearing

From: aaamidway@yahoco.com (aaamidway@yahco.com)
To: michael@nsaproperties.com;

Date: Monday, April 14, 2014 9:35 PM

It's highly recommended that you do go but it's up to you. And there was no attachment I'm sorry it was a Cut
and copy from another email of the time and location.

Sent from my iPad
On Apr 14, 2014, at 5:10 PM, "NSA PROPERTIES" <michael@nsaproperties.com> wrote:

I spoke to John at Arrow Sprinkler again today regarding 1400 Selby. He assured me that the
building is fire ready and that he was prepared for an inspection on April 3, 2014 as scheduled by
the city. He further informed me that the April 3rd inspection was cancelled by the city and he is
awaiting a phone call to see when the city wanted to inspect. He has called them at least 2 times
and has not heard back with a date/time. There is no reason to attend the hearing or to move
forward with an appeal because the building is ready to be inspected. The city has the operating
report from Arrow Sprinkler in their possession further proving work was done in a timely manner.

I did not receive any attachment with your e-mail.
Thank you,

Michael
NSA Properties, llc.
612-296-1200

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: Hearing

From: aaamidway@yahgo.com
Date: Mon, April 14, 2014 4:21 pm
To: michael@nsaproperties.com

The hearing tomorrow is at 11:30 a.m. at 15 W. Kellogg Bvld, St. Paul, MN. It's City
Hall. The hearing will be in Room 330. I will meet you there at 11:00 a.m. I'm

attaching a letter of confirmation I sent to you on 3/31.

You should be prepared to discuss the status of the work as known; the
representations made by the owner to you all that all work was completed;

Sent from my iPad



